
My Testimony on H-7383 

 

Good evening Chairman Casey and members of the House 
Municipal Government and Housing Committee.   

My name is John P Gallo and I am here to testify in support of 
H-7383.  

I am testifying as a current member and past president of 
both the House Permanent Veterans Advisory Council and the 
United Veterans Council of Rhode Island.    

We feel that this is a good bill and will raise the property tax 
exemption for veterans.   

We believe this bill has no fiscal impact on the state and 
requires cities and towns to raise the property tax exemption 
from $1,000.00 dollars to $6,000.00 dollars for qualified 
veterans’ that reside in these cities and towns. 

Once again we think H-7383 is a good bill and we ask the 
Committee to vote to recommend passage. 

 

Thank You, 

John P Gallo Sr., Chairman 
Legislation Committee 
United Veterans Council RI 
Email: johnlgg@cox.net 
 


